

# Second Annual Nathan Project Alan Goedecke Memorial Bowl-A-Thon

# September 13th - Yankee Lanes 3-5PM

What a blessing it is to celebrate the 21<sup>st</sup> anniversary of the Nathan Project *Bowl-A-Thon* with you! Throughout the years we have shared a lot of smiles and a lot of ice cream. Some of you have been with us every one of those 20 years, others have joined along the way, for some this will be a first. No matter how long you have been coming it is a joy to have you with us.

This year we are continuing to honor the late Alan Goedecke, who together with his wife Nancy, sons Herb and Peter, and all at *Goedecke Flooring & Design Center* are great supporters of the Nathan Project with the **Second Annual Alan Goedecke Memorial Bowl-A-Thon.** 

Last year we had a major change as we moved to a new, updated, beautiful venue, *Yankee Lanes*, in Manchester across from Gill Stadium (216 Maple Street). We are back at Yankee again this year and would love to have you, family and friends help us build support for 2026 NP work on Saturday, September 13 from 3-5pm (new time). Please use the Pledge Sheet enclosed to begin asking for donations now, if you have the time, and plan to join us for a great day of *fun fundraising*. There will be a special gift from NP, a memorial T-shirt, bowling for all ages, and pizza and ice cream for everyone.

The *Bowl-A-Thon* is a wonderful family friendly event, it supports the work of our much-needed recovery and discipleship ministry for the sexually broken, and it just so happens to be great fun! **We do need you to register ASAP so we can reserve lanes...** 

You won't want to miss out on such an incredible time. So, **please register** to bowl or sign up a team of 4 or 5 or more, or the entire family – we have room to spare at the new location, **Yankee Lanes** in Manchester – get it 'room to spare' ha – directly with me at **rick@nathanproject.net** or call 603-682-7800. For more information, extra pledge sheets, flyers and BAT posters for your church please visit <a href="https://nathanproject.net/event-directory/">https://nathanproject.net/event-directory/</a>.

If you cannot join us or are unable to bowl but would like to support the Bowl-A-Thon, we need sponsors for individual bowlers who are not able to raise money for \$100 or an entire team or family by sponsoring a lane for \$500. A donation card with instructions is enclosed or contact Rick directly - TY.

All proceeds to benefit the work of the Nathan Project ministry to families across New England.

# **GUIDELINES**



### NEW LOCATION

WHERE: Yankee Lanes 216 Maple Street (across from Gill Stadium)

(603) 625-9656 Manchester, NH

WHEN: Saturday, September 13, 2025 | 3:00-5:00pm

**TEAM:** Maximum: 7 bowlers per lane – 4 bowlers per lane minimum! (8 for families taking turns)

(Individual bowler's goal is to raise a suggested minimum of \$100 in donations)

Bowlers: Please try to collect all cash/check donations prior to the Bowl-A-Thon. Leaders: Please remind each bowler to have donation sheets ready by September 3.

(All contributions are tax deductible.)

DOCUMENTS: Bowler Guidelines, Pledge Sheet - For additional forms please go to

www.nathanproject.net and click on the events page.

**PLEDGES:** If your donor would like to commit to supporting you and you will collect after the

Bowl-A-Thon, please be sure to submit their information, phone, email and address

in clear legible form on the Pledge Sheet.

## **Gifts for Individual Bowlers**

### FOR MOST DOLLARS RAISED AND PLEDGED

1st PRIZE (MIN. AMOUNT RAISED OF \$750) -- \$100 YANKEE LANES GIFT CARD

2ND PRIZE (MIN. AMOUNT RAISED OF \$500) -- \$50 YANKEE LANES GIFT CARD

3RD PRIZE (MIN. AMOUNT RAISED OF \$250) --- \$25 DUNKIN'S GIFT CARD

Have questions? Please call Rick at 603-682-7800 or email rick@nathanproject.net